
  
 

 
 

CHRISTMAS CONCERTS 
Letters are being sent out this, Friday 23rd November regarding our Christmas Concerts. 
Chapel Lane will have 3 performances and Lloyd’s Lane will have 2 performances. 
Parents are asked to indicate their preference of date/day/evening ticket, but please be aware that 
due to capacity in our halls, tickets will be limited to 2 per family. 
 
CHRISTMAS FILM NIGHT & CHRISTMAS FAIR 
Letters regarding these events will be sent out next week! 
 
School Dinner Payments 
It has been brought to my attention that there is some confusion over when parents can credit dinner 
money accounts using the payment machines at Chapel Lane and at Lloyds Lane. I have spoken to 
Wrexham’s catering department this week and can confirm that both machines will now be emptied 
and switched off by our kitchen staff at 9:30am on both sites. If pupils have insufficient levels of credit 
in their account to cover the costs of a meal then our office staff will attempt to notify parents. 
Any parents wishing to make payments after 9:30 am can leave dinner money with our office staff on 
both sites who will ensure it is handed over to the cook. We hope this clarifies matters! 
 
As mentioned in previous newsletters, you also have the option to use the new online payment 
system to credit school dinner accounts. 
 
School Panto 
This year in the lead up to the Christmas holidays we have arranged Ysgol y Waun to visit the Stiwt 
Theatre to see a production of the Pantomime ‘Jack & The Beanstalk. 
This trip will take place Friday 14th December. Children must wear school uniform, we will leave 
school 9.15am. Pupils will have their lunch when we arrive back. 
The cost of the trip will be £10.00 this includes transport and the Pantomime performance. 
Please return consent forms and payment to school by Friday 30th November. 
 
Your child can bring either a small packet of sweets / snack with them; therefore no extra money is 
required. 
 
DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 
Nursery Christmas Performance (Chapel Lane) – Monday 10th December at 9:30 am 
 
Foundation Phase Performance (Chapel lane) – Tuesday 11th December at 1:30 pm 
 
Foundation Phase Performance (Chapel lane) – Wednesday 12th December at 1:30 pm 
 
KS2 Performance (Lloyds Lane) – Wednesday 12th December at 7pm 
 
KS2 Performance (Lloyds Lane) – Thursday 13th December at 1:30 pm 
 
Foundation Phase Performance (Chapel Lane) – Thursday 13th December at 6:00 pm 
 
Christmas Panto is on 14th December for KS1 and KS2 Nursery will be having a Cinema day [Letter to follow] 
 
School Christmas Fair – Thursday 20th December – 3:15 – 5:00 pm which will be held on Lloyds Lane. 
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CRIW CYMRAEG WEEKLY UPDATE! 

Welsh Phrase of the Week! 

Diolch – Thank you 

Dim diolch – No thank you 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


